STATE OF

COLORADO Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

HGM Spill Notification

1 message

Justin Bills <Justin.Bills@newmont.com> Wed, Dec 12, 2018 at 3:35 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Cc: Michael Cunningham <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Elliott Russell - DNR <elliott.russell@state.co.us>, Amy
Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>, Tim Leedy <Tim.Leedy@newmont.com>, Justin Raglin
<Justin.Raglin@newmont.com>, Linda White <Linda.White@newmont.com>

Tim,

At approximately 6:00pm yesterday evening, a water line broke between the process ore thickener and the HGM, spilling
400 gallons of process water outside of primary containment. The broken pipe was isolated and repaired to prevent
further spills. A sample of the impacted material has been collected and will be sent off for analysis.

As required by Rule 8, DRMS will be provided with a 5-day formal follow-up notification.

Please let me know if you have any questions

Thank you,

NEWMONT.

Justin Bills
Senior Environmental Specialist

Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

T 719.689.4046
M 719.306.3388
www.newmont.com

Newmont Mining Corporation
Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

100 North 3™ Street

Victor, CO 80860
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